
Efforts to High Things

Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope that you had a good half term break, here’s what has been going on here this
week.

Lliswerry High SchoolLliswerry High School

Friday 7 June 2024

Headteacher’s Update

Eco Art Challenge 
Newport City Council invited all schools to design a logo to be used by the Newport
Climate Champions Network to celebrate World Environment Day 5th June. 

Huge congratulations to the winners of the Eco Art Challenge Competition, all from
Llywelyn house. 

Megan L.  7L2 
Lola -Grace S.  7L2 

Ava W.   7L2

Well done to 7O2 for their the big effort of 23 entries. At 10 points per entry that will make
a big impact on the house points for Owain Glyndwr.



Thank you to all of our families and our community for your continued support.  
      

                      Best wishes,

                                                                                       Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                        Headteacher

Upcoming Dates 
Friday 14 June - Y7, 8 and 9 Full progress and wellbeing update sent home (check your
email or school comms app).

Efforts to High Things

Year 7 & 8 Parents and Carers
Following feedback, we have updated our school report and it would
be great if you could let us know your thoughts.
Click here to give feedback 

Year 9 - First Give Project 
Our Year 9 learners have been taking part in
this project which culminates with their
presentations next Thursday to the Mayor of
Newport and Cabinet member for Education.
the project aims to inspire and equip young
people to tackle social issues. We have had 2
events this week in preparation for next
week’s finale.
Firstly, a workshop which was carried out with
First Give where learners took part in a variety
of activities to improve their confidence with
public speaking. 

9L1 have chosen the Samaritans charity as
their charity. Samaritans representatives
came into the school and hosted small
group discussions with learners about how to
improve their mental health. Then at
breaktime, the Samaritan volunteers met
with learners who came down to play
different challenges and games. Over 150
students took part in the event and learned
more about what the Samaritans do.

Uniform Reminder
Learners are expected to wear a tie to school as part of their uniform if they
wear a shirt. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmRW9Ca4RL_3ST--qWH-ANPv9kYSeingkMzVE2ziTaQgs8uQ/viewform

